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Our speaker, Tom Manion, president of New London Hospital 

Tom joins us to discuss current projects and future plans for New London Hospital and its role 

within the community. 
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Tom joined New London Hospital in March, 2020 from the University of Vermont Health 

Network, where he served as vice president of Porter Medical Group. Previously he held a 

variety of increasingly senior roles at Bassett Medical Center in Cooperstown, NY. Tom began 

his career in 2006 at Memorial Sloan-Kettering Cancer Center in New York City. He holds a 

Master of Public Administration, Health Services Financial Management from New York 

University, a Bachelor of Science degree in Biology from St. Lawrence University and a 

Certificate in Change Leadership from Cornell University.  
 


